[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes of the 4 August 2021 Town of Clifton Maine Planning Board Meeting

The meeting was called to order at approximately 6:04 p.m. in the town office building.  Present were Chairperson Bruce Jellison, Vice Chairperson David Cogdell, and members Julie LaVertue and Vern Campbell.  Also present was Paul Fuller who was representing the Silver Maple Wind Project.  The meeting was not broadcast via ZOOM nor was the Pledge of Allegiance recited.
Upon a motion by Vern/David and a 4/0 vote, the minutes of the 7 July 2021 meeting were approved.
Paul Fuller reported that the Penobscot Country Registry of Deeds had rejected several of the Silver Maple-related maps that the Board had previously signed because the maps were in color and not black and white.  Accordingly, Board members signed replacement black and white maps that Paul brought to the meeting.
Paul also provided an update on construction efforts at the Silver Maple site and offered to take Board members on a site visit.  It was agreed that individual Board members who wanted take advantage of the offer should contact Paul directly.
The Board discussed a question Vern raised regarding shoreland lots.  Additionally, there was some discussion regarding drainage at a Springy Pond site that the Board had earlier approved a permit for.  Neither matter required any Board action.
Upon a motion by Vern/Julie and a 4/0 vote, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:20 p.m.
Minutes prepared by Vice Chairperson David Cogdell.

